UPCOMING SERMONS

May 25
June 1

June 8
June 15

Dave Reimer
Andrew Krahn

Dustin Asham
Jon Reimer

Opening the Seals
Trumpets, Wrath and
Repentance

The Dragon & the Lamb
The Wrath of God

\WORSHIP SERVICE

Worship Service
Welcome:
Worship in Song:

Prayer / Offering /
Announcements:

VBS Announcement:

Scripture Reading:

Sermon:

Song in Response:

Closing:

PA Operator:
PowerPoint:

Greeters &
Prayer Ministry:

Ushers:

Coffee Bar:

Jon Reimer

Gina Brandt and Kendra Reimer

Jon Reimer
VBS Committee
Joel Brandt - Revelation S

Andrew Krahn
The Lamb Slain

Gina Brandt and Kendra Reimer

Jon Reimer

Jeremy Plett

Amanda Wiewel and Judah Krahn

Mike & Sherry Wiewel
Derek Reimer, Don Reimer, Riley Plett

Mike Funk

Ridgewood Vision Statement

To be a church that ministers to the whole family,
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Phone Number | 204.326.2957
Office Hours | 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Tuesday - Friday
Website | www.ridgewoodchurch.ca

Ridgewood Church | May 18, 2025 | Andrew Krahn

REVELATION SERIES

worships God together,
sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ in love,
responding to needs around us and
cultivating a culture of Biblical discipleship, prayer and
fellowship—all for the glory of God.

Senior Pastor | Andrew Krahn | andrew@ridgewoodchurch.ca Revelation 5

Associate Pastor | Dustin Asham | dustin@ridgewoodchurch.ca
Youth Coordinator | Nicole Reimer | nicole@ridgewoodchurch.ca
Administrator | Cassandra Barkman | admin@ridgewoodchurch.ca




THIS WEEK TAKE NOTE

Today: 10:00 am Sunday School
11:00 am Worship Service
Tuesday: 7:00 pm Membership Meeting
Wednesday: 7:00 pm Junior Youth
Bible Study
Thursday: 10:00 am Prayer Meeting
7:30 pm Senior Youth
Serve Groups
Sunday: 10:00 am Sunday School
11:00 am Worship Service
12:30 pm Camp Cyclathon
COMING EVENTS
Young Adults May 25
Women's Bible Study Group A: May 27
Group B: May 29
Communion & Footwashing June 1
Camp Prep Evening June 8

PRAYER

Prayer Items

. Please pray for Rich & Joy Sayer as they serve in Spain.
. Pray for our Senior Youth at Abundant Springs this weekend.
o Pray for Longbow and other Bible camps as they plan and prepare

for the upcoming season.

o Pray for those responding to fires as well as evacuees.

If you would like to request prayer in the bulletin, please email
admin@ridgewoodchurch.ca

Membership Meeting

A reminder to members, there will be a membership meeting this Tuesday,
May 20 at 7 pm at the church. Please check your inbox for last meeting's
minutes.

CAPP Training

Anyone serving in children’s ministry this summer, or is interested in serving
children’s ministries in 2025, come to Child Abuse Prevention Policy Training
in the dining room on Sunday, May 25 at 10 am.

Camp Cyclathon

Sunday May 25. There will be kayaks at camp this summer! The funds
raised at the Cyclathon will be for kayak paddles. A yummy hotdog lunch will
be served after the service. EVERYONE IS WELCOME! Cycling will start after
lunch.

Truck Needed

The camp committee is looking to borrow a truck July 4-6 to bring
groceries to camp. If you can help fill this need, please contact Mike Funk at
204.905.2862.

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL

Kendall & Priscilla Buitenwerf - Training with MAF May 18
CAPP Training May 25
Gary Dyck - Living & Dying Well June 1-15

CAMP DATES

CAPP Training May 25
Camp Cyclathon May 25
Counselor Training Junel &8
Camp Prep Evening June 8
Teen Week July 7-12
Intermediate Week July 14-19
Junior Week July 21-25

SERVANTS

Rich & Joyelle Sayer

Once a month, during the Sunday service, the Oasis Teens gather in
an unusual place—a local “bar” owned by a Moroccan man. And
something incredible is happening therel Not only have we
developed a relationship, but he bends over backwards for our
group, though we are not his big money-makersl!

Last week, Joy called him to see if the teens could meet there the
following day. He immediately agreed saying, “You know this is your
homel I love having your group here.” We enjoyed our morning
there, continued digging into our theme, God is the anchor for my
identity, shared some conversation and carried on with the day.

After lunch with Oasis Family, we locked up the building and, seeing
as it was Mother's Day, Joy asked to go back to Hafid's for cake
and coffeel It was then that Hafid shared that his original plan was
to take the day off, but when Joy messaged asking if La

Fuente would be open, he changed his plans, and opened up just
for the group! And he was still open because people kept coming!
Every time we're there, he comments on the incredible depth of
teaching the teens are a part of.. he is so encouraged.

As a leadership team, it's being impressed more and more that
ministry in the community IS happening.. not through program, but
by taking time for relationship. It just so happens that Oasis Teens
is a vehicle the Lord is using|

Continue to pray for Hafid and his son, "J"” and the countless others

who have been listening in as the love of Christ crosses boundaries
and expectations!

Want to get in touch?
richjoy.sayer@ationintl.org



